08/17/2017 /

News Release: From: “Friends of Sylvia Ortiz”

For Immediate Release:

Friends of Sylvia Ortiz is publicly announcing that Sylvia Ortiz-Velez has filed a
Declaration of Candidacy to run for Milwaukee County Board Supervisor of the 12"
District for Spring of 2018.

As a long time resident of the Southside, Sylvia Ortiz-Velez really cares about her
community and would be horored to represent the 12" District on the Milwaukee
County Board. Mrs. Ortiz-Velez has a proven track record of effective leadership, in
taking action for the betterment of her community, because it is the right thing to do.
She is dedicated, hardworking and ready to continue her effective leadership on the
Milwaukee County Board. Mrs. Ortiz-Velez has a degree in political science and has
been a Real Estate Broker for 15 years.

Over the next months Mrs. Ortiz-Velez will be working hard to visit with as many
people as possible in the 12" District to hear the concerns of the people who live in the
community.

A message from Sylvia Ortiz-Velez, “ 1 believe in representative leadership, I
promise to do the right things for our community and to listen to all of your voices. |
believe that public servants should be attentive to pressing issues that the 12" District
faces on a daily basis. I humbly look forward to serving and representing you as your
County Board Supervisor.”

Any questions please feel free to contact “Friends of Sylvia Ortiz” at 414-610-8180.
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